REVISED

STATEMENT OF PURPOSE
RS29368C1 / S1291

This bill would allow charter schools flexibility to connect willing and capable adults in their communities to
the students who need them by creating a charter school teaching certificate. Teachers must meet educational
or professional requirements, and the charter school must agree to provide mentoring and professional
development. A charter school certificate would not be transferable to traditional public school.

FISCAL NOTE

There is no additional cost to the general fund because work required to develop a new certificate would be
borne by each charter school and paid for with existing funds. The state board of education already receives
funding to issue teaching certificates.

Contact:
Senator Carl Crabtree
Representative Ryan Kerby
(208) 332-1000

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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